
UC San Diego, Class of 2012 

UC San Diego - Undocumented Student Services 

is pleased to invite you to 

Come meet Marcela, a UC San Diego alumna from the Class of 

2012.  Marcela was an undocumented student who now has DACA.  

Marcela will be sharing her journey, including challenges, like family 

separations, and accomplishments, like her recent acceptance to 

medical school!  

Marcela wants to meet you, too.  Grab a friend and bring your  

questions! 

 

Light refreshments will be provided.  RSVPs to undoc@ucsd.edu 
are encouraged but not required. 

Meet Marcela 

Thursday, April 9, 2015 
Governance Chambers—Price Center East 

 
 
 
Conversation with staff and faculty 
3pm-4pm 
 
Conversation with students 
5pm-6pm 


